
BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2/22/13 
 

There are currently two openings on Black Canyon City Water Improvement District 

Board. The Board is seeking Letters of Intent from interested parties to fill both positions. 

Serving on the Board is as a volunteer, without compensation. The positions are elective 

every four years. Anyone interested in applying for one of these positions must live or 

own property within the BCCWID boundaries and be a registered voter.  

 

Letters of Intent can be mailed to: Black Canyon Water Improvement District 

 P. O. Box 1007    

 Black Canyon City, AZ  85324 

 

Or dropped off at the Water Office: 34501 S Old Black Canyon Hwy, Suite #6 

 Black Canyon City 

 

Please include your qualifications and information about yourself in your Letter of Intent 

to serve on the Board. The February Board meeting agenda will include reviewing all 

received Letters of Intent and making a selection to fill the vacancy. Applicants will be 

expected to be in attendance at that meeting. 

 

If you have any questions regarding being a Board Member, please feel free to call any of 

the current Board Members to discuss the matter. 

 

 

Robert Marley, Chair 
 


